Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: Looked After Children
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Are you able to please provide me with the following staff names at the council:

1. Assistant Director of Children's Services
Answer:
Damian Elcock – Director of Childrens Social Work and Early Help


2. Service Manager/s for Looked After Children
The Council can confirm that this information is held, however, disclosure of personal data relating to junior members of staff below Heads of Service are exempt from release as the Council considers that to be an absolute exemption under section 40(2) (personal data), and this therefore constitutes a refusal under section 17 of the Act. 

The Council judges that disclosure of this information to the wider world under the Act would constitute a breach of Data Protection principles, notably Principle 1-fair, lawful and transparent processing and Principle 2 – processing for specified, legitimate & explicit purposes. 
The Heads of Services are published on the Council’s website at:

Senior Management Structure — Leicester Open Data
3. Head of Service for Looked After Children
Kate Wells – Head of Service Childrens Social Work Teams


4. Commissioning Manager/s for Looked After Children.

As 2 above

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
